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To whom it may concern,

My name is Jared Todesco and I live at the address ,

I think it is absurd and extremely unjustified to increase the water waste up 55%. I
am 100% against this.

We could all understand an increase of 3-5%....but 55% is completely trying to
take advantage of the good people of King’s Chapel. 

Jared Todesco 
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